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2017 Fiscal Impact Statement 

 

1. Bill Number:   SB1486 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Stuart 

 

3.  Committee: Passed Both Houses 

 

4. Title: Report of law-enforcement officer involved in accident. 

 

5. Summary:  This bill provides that any law-enforcement officer who is listed as a driver in a 

motor vehicle accident report submitted to the Department of Motor Vehicles will not have 

the accident listed on his driving record if he was driving a motor vehicle provided by a law-

enforcement agency in the course of his employment and was engaged in law-enforcement 

activity at the time of such accident. 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary: No.  

  

7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  Final.  See Item #8. 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  The Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) previously had an 

administrative policy that allowed an officer involved in a crash to submit a letter from his 

commanding officer stating that the crash occurred while on official duty.  This legislation 

would set this policy in Code.     

  

 It is not anticipated that this bill will have a fiscal impact. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Department of Motor Vehicles. 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

11. Other Comments:  This bill is a companion to HB 2336. 
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